UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS LAWRENCE

DIVISION OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION AND INTERCOLLEGIATE ATHLETICS

January 1,1938.

Dr. Forrest C. Allen, 105 Robinson Gymnasium, University of Kansas, Lawrence, Kan.

Dear Dr. Allen:

of "Petter Basketball". We have read it with great interest.

You are to be congratulated on your untiring efforts in making this book a reality, which will be a great contribution to the youth of the world. We believe also that your book will enable us to become better spectators at basketball games.

May we extend to your family and others who helped you our greatest admiration and respect.

With best wishes for your continued success.

Very sincerely,

Mr and mrs Aberbort allephin.